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Subject Meeting 1211 1107 

RE: Re-zoning request in Cameron Estates 

We are opposed to re-zoning of the 5 acre residential lot owned by Light of the Hills Lutheran 
Church to allow construction of a public ball field. Allowing an exception for re-zoning of this 
residential lot could open the door for re-zoning of additional lots. 

Presumably the zoning was clear at the time of purchase, and there should be no obligation to 
change the zoning due to the type of business requesting the change. There is no need to the 
community so imminent that an exception needs to be made. 
We will appreciate your thoughtful and professional analysis of this issue. 

Jill and James Blodget 
4601 Brookside Road 
Cameron Park 
530-677-5435 
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